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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the Council of the City of 

Hudson at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, April 17, 2018, in the Meeting Room (second floor) of 

the Town Hall, 27 East Main Street, Hudson, Ohio, regarding the application of John Roman, 

7005 Walters Road, Hudson, Ohio 44236, for placement of approximately 9 acres in an 

agricultural district. 

 

        By: Elizabeth Slagle 

         Clerk of Council 

 

 

 

HHT: 4-8-2018 

 

 

 
 
 


